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Notice of Construction 

 

Ivanhoe Drive Reconstruction 
 

The City of North Bay has awarded Ed Seguin & Sons Trucking & Paving the contract 

for the reconstruction of Ivanhoe Drive. The project includes the full replacement of the 

storm sewers, sanitary sewers and watermains and full reconstruction of the roadway 

with curbs and gutters.   

 

The contractor will mobilize to site in early May to begin construction.  It is anticipated 

that the project will be substantially completed by December 2022. 

 

The contractor will try to limit the extent of noise and other construction inconveniences 

during this project, but in order to complete construction in a timely manner, night work 

and weekend work may be approved as required.  The contractor will assist in garbage 

collection and temporary parking to residents when necessary.  

 

There will be a city inspector available on site for the duration of the contract to liaise 

with the public. The contractor may need to access your property at times to perform their 

work.  

 

The City and the contractor are committed to public safety.  We urge all to drive with 

care in the construction area.  Parents are reminded to keep a close watch on children and 

to teach them about the hazards associated with an active construction zone. Do not 

hesitate to contact the city inspector or the site contractor if there is a public safety 

concern. 

 

Municipal police, fire and emergency medical services are aware of the scope and 

duration of construction. The City and the contractor will monitor ongoing progress of 

construction to ensure that emergency responders are not hampered. 

 

Trees, shrubs, gardens, fences, structures, etc. that are currently located on City property 

may be removed during construction.  If you wish to preserve plantings or items located 

on City property, please move these items to your property prior to construction.  The 

City of North Bay is not responsible for any replacements due to damage as a result of 

construction activities. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the project 

manager listed below. 
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CITY OF NORTH BAY CONTACT FOR THE PROJECT INFORMATION AND/OR CONCERNS: 

 

Project Manager  Reid Porter   705-474-0626 (ext 2304) 

City Inspector   Michael Rothwell   705-471-7745 

 

City Web Page: https://www.northbay.ca/projects/ivanhoe-drive-reconstruction/ 

 
CITY PUBLIC WORKS & SERVICES AFTER HOURS EMERGENCY  705-474-4340 

 

Thank you, 

 

Reid Porter, P.Eng. 

Project Manager 

 

PROJECT LOCATION MAP 
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